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 January 2024 Newsletter 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to welcome you all back following the Christmas break and hope you all had a lovely Christmas and New Year, which probably seems like a distant memory as we are now nearly at the end of January.  
Please remember to inform Julie/Eunice/Alan in the Office if you have changed address, phone number or emergency contacts as it is important we are able to contact you.
Dates for your Dairy:
9th-12th of February – Centre closed to all term time children
13th of February – Centre closed to all children for staff In-Service
29th of March & 1st of April – Centre closed to all for public holiday

2nd – 12th of April – Centre closed to all term time children

6th of May – Centre closed for public holiday
Scottish Week:

We will be celebrating Burns Day on Thursday 25th of January and the children will take part in a variety of Scottish activities/music and food tasting. 
We are planning a full week of Scottish activities and we have 2 Bookbug sessions taking place on Wednesday 24th of January, please speak to the clerical staff or management to book. We are also planning a story reading session for any Grans and/or Papas to come in on Friday the 26th of January to read a story to a small group of children. Please come to reception or speak to a member of staff if you are interested in taking part.
NO SCREEN DAY:

We are having a NO SCREEN DAY on Wednesday the 31st of January across the full centre where we will have a fun day planned for the children and would like to extend a welcome to parents/carers to join in with our no screen day. We will have 2 morning slots and 2 afternoon slots which you can sign up for at the main reception. We will have a variety of games and activities for you to join in with throughout the session and have a fun relaxed time away from any screens or devices.
Illness/ Medication: 
During this time of year, we continue to see a rise in colds/winter vomiting bug and temperatures, therefore can I further remind all parents not to send your child to nursery if they are ill as this can have an impact on their health and also the health of the other children and staff. If your child develops a sickness bug they cannot return until they are 48 hours clear of any sickness or diarrhoea. Children must also be 48 hours clear of a temperature before returning to the centre. We also ask that if your child requires paracetamol/calpol before their session then they should not attend. We appreciate children develop colds etc. at this time of year, however, when children are ill they should be at home as their symptoms can change very quickly.
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Please look at your child’s Online Journal for a more in-depth look at what your child has been taking part in over the last term. Comments and learning from home are always greatly received.
2024-2025 Applications:
The applications for 2024-2025 normally open around end of February/March and we will keep you updated once we have the date available. 
Label Clothing:
Can we please ask that all parents/carers label all of their child’s clothing as many children have similar jackets/hats/clothing etc.
Car Parking:   

In the interest of Health and Safety, can all parents and carers please encourage your child/ren to use the pavement when entering the Centre and not walk through the car park.
Can you also please ensure that only blue badge holders use the accessible space at the front entrance of the Centre and also please park in the marked bays only to avoid any accidents or bumps. Unfortunately, we have limited parking within the centre and therefore it can be busy at pick up and drop off times but again in the interest of the health and safety of everyone, can I please stress the importance of taking notice of this. I do appreciate the lack of spaces however, after continually noting within newsletters and our journals for parents not to use the disabled parking space, this is still being used daily by parents who do not have a blue badge. Thank you in advance for your support on this matter.
Parents Committee:

We are still looking to re-establish our Parents Committee, parents would be involved in helping to organise events, fundraisers etc. throughout the year. There would be a meeting roughly each term. We are looking to hold the first meeting on Thursday the 8th of February at 2:00pm. If any parents are interested in joining please come along, however if you are interested in joining and cannot make that date please come to main reception and speak to a member of the management.
From Margaret and all the Staff at Flowerbank ECC

(
Can You Help?


We are running low on tissues and baby wipes, if you are able to donate any of these items it would be very much appreciated.











